

# Northwest Association of Provider EMS Coordinators

MINUTES  
October 27<sup>th</sup>, 2022

| Agenda Item  | Discussion   |
|--|--|
| Call to Order<br>Previous<br>Minutes                 | <p>Call to order at 09:00 by A/C Motisi</p> <p>Introduction New Members – Erik Christensen Wauconda Fire</p> <p>Minutes approved – Motion by Manthy seconded by Hayes</p>  |
|  | <p><b><u>CARS Richard Manthy and Markus Rill</u></b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Discussion on kno2</li> <li>• Ventilator power tool available</li> </ul> <p><b><u>Advisory Board Scott Motisi</u></b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Meeting this month.</li> </ul> <p><b><u>Research and Development- Scott Renshaw</u></b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Vaslior dopler probe on hold</li> <li>• Latic acid monitors on hold</li> <li>• IV pump contact Scott with pricing</li> <li>• New child restraint system approved</li> <li>• New restraints approved</li> <li>• Oxi mask need further resources</li> </ul> <p><b><u>Education –</u></b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• No report</li> </ul> <p><b><u>CQI taskforce – Scott Renshaw</u></b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• CQI trial underway</li> </ul> <p><b><u>PBPI- Jason Brizzell</u></b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Did many screens</li> <li>• Pleural decompression screen discussed</li> <li>• Surgical Cric screen discussed</li> <li>• Elections coming up for board members</li> <li>• Screen schedule being worked on for next year let Jason know if you have anything</li> </ul> <p><b><u>Cardiac Arrest- CT Garcia</u></b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Had guest speakers</li> <li>• Working on training video</li> </ul> |
| System and<br>State<br>Updates<br>Region<br>Updates: | <p>System Update – Kourtney Chesney, Bill Toliopoulos</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• No need to print anything for the Nov ce</li> <li>• CE credit question July and Aug on the website. Sept in a week and October a week after that</li> <li>• New individual CE coming out soonish.</li> <li>• Requested for CE times changes please let Kourtney ASAP</li> <li>• System entry test will be ready by Nov 1<sup>st</sup>.</li> <li>• Sop App should have new SOP's Nov 1<sup>st</sup></li> <li>• 1<sup>st</sup> Mod for PM class done</li> <li>• Started all their rotations</li> <li>• Pm class is a good group</li> </ul>  |

| Agenda Item                 | Discussion   |
|-----------------------------|--|
|                             |  |
| <b>IFCA/IDPH:</b>           | <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Working on possible billing for non-transport</li><li>• Get ready cost audit for Medicare if you were selected.</li><li>• 988 notifications in the works</li></ul> |
| <b>Old Business</b>         | <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>•</li></ul>  |
| <b>New Business</b>         | <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Discussion about RN in CE</li></ul>  |
| <b>Provider Round Table</b> | <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Each member discussed new things happening at their agency</li></ul>   |
|                             | <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Next meeting – Nov ?, 2022</li></ul> Meeting ended at 951  |